BUCKINGHAM PALACE

4th December, 2014

I am sorry that I am not able to be with you at the 10th Appleton
Space Conference at RAL. I know from my attendance at the last two
Conferences that you will have an incredibly stimulating and interesting
discussion and I very much look forward to receiving an update on the
next steps in Space Science & Technology.

I would like to congratulate everyone involved in the organisation
of this excellent and important event.




